
Dear Fellow Graduate Students, 
I am Kumar Danam, and I am running for Vice President of Programming and 
Outreach for the University of North Texas Graduate Student Council. I'm excited 
to do this because I love bringing people together and designing special events that 
enrich students' lives and unite them. 

I was the Student President in my undergraduate years and I organised several 
events such as cultural events, sports tournaments, and technical workshops. I 
gained knowledge of event organisation and planning, communication with 
different student groups, and creating a good experience for everyone. Currently, 
being a graduate student, I would like to utilise this experience to improve our 
student community. 

If I am elected, my mission will be to conduct events that are beneficial to students 
both professionally and personally. I would conduct networking sessions, guest 
lectures, and workshops that would help students prepare for their future. While 
doing so, I would like to also conduct fun as well as social events that enable 
students to mingle with one another, learn about different cultures, and enjoy their 
college life. I also wish to develop strong ties between students, communities, 
alumni, and business people to realise new opportunities for everyone. 

I personally think that every graduate student deserves to be heard and cultivated. 
If elected, I will see that our council listens to students and moves to improve 
campus life. Together, we can develop a more connected and supportive graduate 
student body at UNT. 

I would be honoured to have your support and vote. Let’s make a difference 
together! 

Thank you. 
Kumar Danam


